
State of Florida

Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: July 21,2015

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ^

FROM: Clayton Lewis, U S Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering

RE: Docket No. 140220-WU-Application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk County by
Sunrise Utilities, L.L.C.

Please file the attached in the "Documents" tab/Docket Side of the above mentioned Docket File.

(Warning Notice).

Thank you.

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUL 21, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 04555-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Terri Jones

From: Clayton Lewis
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 2:56 PM
To: Terri Jones

Cc: Paul Vickery; Tom Ballinger; Laura King
Subject: FW: Warning Notices for Alturas 6530057 & Sunrise 6531739 Utilities - 072115

Terri,

Please add this to the docket files for Dockets 140219 (Alturas) and 140220 (Sunrise). This is the Utilities 'operator
response to the Warning Notices issued by DEP this morning.

From: Wiley Pratt rmaiito:wilevDratt@netscape.net1
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 9:41 AM
To; Devine, Owen F
Cc: L.szabo@roaers.com: Stadelbacher, Ron; Nickerson, Matthew A; Jeffrev.Lawson@dep.state.fl.us: Clayton Lewis;
Wiley Pratt (wilevDratt@aim.com')
Subject: Re: Warning Notices for Alturas 6530057 & Sunrise 6531739 Utilities - 072115

Good Morning,

My name is Wiley Pratt and I am the operator for both of these systems. The issue that I was having with both
of these systems was calcium buildup plugging the pipe and chlorine injectors, but over this past weekend I
believe I was able to correct the problem by changing out the piping, injectors, and cleaning out the calcium.

If you have any other questions or issue feel free to email back or call (863) 534-0147.

Thanks

Wiley Pratt
Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 21, 2015, at 8:59 AM, Devine, Owen F <Owen.Devine@flhealth.gov> wrote:

Mr. Szabo,

Please find attached letters for your information and action. Please provide the earliest date you will be
physically in Polk County for a meeting or in lieu we can discuss actions to be taken via a phone
conference.

Thank you

Environmental Specialist II
Florida Department of Health
Environmental Engineering
2090 E. Glower Street

Bartow. FL 33830-6741
863-519-8330 ext. 12151




